



Stand Together reveals new website

Over the past few years, the Stand Together program has undergone many changes – <u>expanding to new counties</u>, copyrighting the materials and re-branding – but the most recent change is a newly designed website.

The website remodel was completed to create a more exciting experience for the user. In addition to general information about the program, the new website has an increased focus on student projects and their impact, and features a cleaner look that is more visually interesting and easier to navigate. In the future, Stand Together hopes to house a self-paced learning platform on the site to make it possible to reach even more schools and communities.

"Although our goals and mission remain the same, we want to continue to innovate based on current trends and feedback from our youth and advisors," said Danyelle Borish, Stand Together project coordinator in the Office of Behavioral Health (OBH). "We're always looking to improve and expand because we believe this program can – and will – change the youth mental health landscape for years to come."

To view the new website, visit https://standtogether.againststigma.org/.